
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    !
TREASURES REPORT !

!
SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Credits 645.00 member dues 2014 Debits Last month 
total

Credits Debits

Credits Debits Current total 1224.60

As of this meeting we have 25 paid club members for 2014.   Accepted as read.

One change made, dates of the Motorama show to 2/15 & 2/16

 Gary R. reported by electronic means that no new news of safety issues for the past month.

A layer of snow is covering our flying field with little to no flying activity being performed.
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NEW BUSINESS: 

• KB reported that there was no activity performed on obtaining a new tax exempt number. 
• Our existing web site domain name “yorkrc.com” has been purchased by Alan alloway our current  

Website administrator rather than letting it be turned over for public purchase.  Alan sent a 
lengthy 
email to TD explaining his actions and reasoning for doing this.  So Alan is now the official 
owner of  
“yorkRC.com” domain name.  TD will be in Touch with Alan to determine further actions from 
our 
club if needed. 

• KB has been working on new our site under domain name “yorkRC.org”  he has asked for 
comments on  
Layout of our new site.  He is also working on making this new site searchable under Google, 
Yahoo etc. 

• Our float fly date has been approved by County Parks department for June 14, 2014 Lake Redman 
at the 
Intersection of Spartan and Hess farm roads.  The event is currently broadcast as an all electric 
event.   
Club members will talk to the parks department to see if nitro planes can be permitted to fly in this 
event. 
Until then, we will be progressing on with an electric float fly.  If it will be an electric event the 
name will 
Be “E-wings over Lake Redman”, If we obtain approval for nitro planes we will continue with the 
past  
Event name “Clifford Daniels Memorial Float Fly” 

• Set up for the Motorama event at the Farm and Horse show pavilion will occur 2/14/2014, the 
event is on 
2/15 thru 2/16.  5 club members have volunteered to help Jeff Winemiller with this event, each 
member  
Will be given a free 2 day admission ticket.  Members will also performed club advertising and 
new  
Member recruitment activities as well.

• The establishment of our 2014 club activities has been rescheduled till our March meeting due the  
Impending snow/ice storm. 

• A motion was passed to re-charter our club with the AMA and pay all fees associated with annual 
event.


